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Advisory

The government of the Kingdom of Bahrain has announced revised International
arrival procedures w.e.f. 27 April 2021 for passengers above the age of 6 arriving
from, or transiting through India, Pakistan, and Bangladesh. All passengers arriving
from India must carry negative RT-PCR test report with a QR code conducted within
48 hours before departure. All other existing travel-related procedures remain
unchanged i.e. all returnees and wvisitors must undergo PCR testing upon arrival,
and test again on their 5th and 10th day, activate the 'BeAware Bahrain' application
and sign a self-isolation agreement, which requires passengers to quarantine at

their place of residence until their arrival test results are available.

It has come to the notice of the Embassy of India that several Indian passengers
arriving in Bahrain are facing problems because of their RT-PCR test reports as the
QR code on the test reports are either missing or are not scannable and in some
cases the reports generated by QR code do not match with the physical reports,

causing avoidable inconvenience to the Indian nationals.

In order to avoid unnecessary inconvenience to the Indian passengers arriving
at Bahrain International Airport, it is advised that all passengers coming from
India must carry RT-PCR negative test reports with valid QR code and they
should invariably verify the QR code by scanning the same before undertaking
their travel to Bahrain.
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